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                                                                                              September 13, 2022

Honorable President and Members
  of the City Council of Baltimore
c/o Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary
Room 409, City Hall
100 N. Holliday Street
Baltimore, Maryland 21202

 Re:   City Council Bill 22-0234R- Informational Hearing – 2022 Labor Day Weekend E. Coli
                                                           Positive Tests and Baltimore City Government Response                                                                                 

 Dear President and City Council Members:

           The Law Department has reviewed City Council Bill 22-01314R for form and legal sufficiency.  This resolution is for the purpose of inviting the City Administrator, the Director of the Department of Public Works, the Director of the Office of Emergency Management, the Baltimore City Health Commissioner, the Mayor’s Senior Director of Communications, and representatives from the Mayor’s Office of Neighborhood Safety and Engagement to appear before the City Council to discuss the E. coli discovered in the City’s water system on or before Labor Day weekend 2022 and to detail a complete time line of events that have transpired up to the date of this informational hearing regarding testing results, notifications to the City Administration, and notifications to City residents

The City Council has some authority under the Charter Art. III, Section 9 with respective to municipal officers. That section says the “heads of departments, municipal officers not embraced in a department, and members of commissions and boards shall appear before the City Council if requested by a majority vote of its members and at other times shall have the privilege of the floor of the City Council at its meetings, and shall be entitled to participate in the discussion of matters relating to their respective departments, offices, commissions or boards, but shall have no vote.” 

City Council Bill 22-234R is an appropriate resolution to request that appropriate officials attend a Council meeting to discuss matters pertaining to the E. Coli contamination in the water supply.  

The Law Department approves Council Bill 22-0234R for form and legal sufficiency as it is a valid method of inviting the appropriate City officials to discuss matters related to the responsibilities of their departments and offices. 
 





Sincerely,
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Elena R. DiPietro
Chief Solicitor



Cc:      James Shea, City Solicitor
            Ebony Thompson, Deputy Solicitor
            Stephen Salsbury, Chief of Staff
	Nina Themelis, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations
	Nikki Thompson, President’s Legislative Liaison
	Ashlea Brown, Special Solicitor
	Hilary Ruley, Chief Solicitor
            Dereka Bolden
            Michele Toth
	Jeff Hochstetler
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